

Minutes of the Meeting of the
Executive of Sherwood Forest Lot Owner's Association
Held at Jo and Mike's - 297 Sherwood Forest Road
May 5, 2018 at 1:00 pm

Present:	Bob Betts	Goldie Betts	Michael Connors
	Jo Marchand	Cecile Poole	Donna Poole
	Peter Shortt	Debbie Snair	Brian Terry

Financial Update

Michael stated that as of May 4, the association's bank balance was \$16,710. There are \$3,000 outstanding in dues. Daigley and Parsons owe for multiple years.

Michael noted that it is now possible to pay by e-transfer.

Road Expenses

We owe Travis for eight plows (@ \$150 = 1,200) and one sanding (@\$250) \$1,450 total.
\$150 to Fred and Peter for pot hole filling.

Plans for Road Work

Allocate \$200 for pot hole filling next year.

Peter will contact Travis to ...

- Arrange a date to visit and assess what needs to be done to the road: grading? gravel? etc. as well as ...
- Ditching in front of Debbie's, Garry's and near mailboxes. Fill to be dumped at Brian's.
- Culvert replaced near mailbox.
- And provide a quote for the work.

Also ask Travis for the cost of a load of gravel (how many yards?). Jo will advise lot owners of the price. If anyone is interested in getting a gravel for their driveways. Cash in advance.

Consider dust control spraying next year. Note: road has to be graded first.

New Business

Debbie suggested the association acquire solar lights to attach to poles. She'll do a sample mount and test install a couple.

AGM and Summer Party - Scheduled for August 11th

Cash on hand \$100 for party supplies.

AGM will occur at Mike and Jo's at 1 pm - 3pm for the party

Fireworks ... from last year are adequate.

Association will buy pop, rolls and munchies.

Debbie will order Mussels...

Ask Fred to pick them up as well as ice.

Peter will do a water challenge